
 

 

Parent / Teacher Meetings 

 
There was a great turn out at our 

meetings last week. If you couldn’t attend your 

child’s meeting please arrange with the class 

teacher to pick another suitable time to meet.  
 

 

       Calendars Orders 

 
Class calendar orders have 

now been sent away & we hope they will be 

ready next week. If anyone is still looking for 

calendars we always order a few extra and 

they are sold on a first come first serve basis.  

 

Do This in Memory Mass  

Change of Date 
 

The next ‘Do this in Memory’ mass for 2nd 

class children preparing for Holy Communion 

is now on December 10th. Archbishop 

Diarmuid Martin is officially opening the 

church on the date previously scheduled.  

 

 

St Vincent De Paul          

Collection 
 

A box will be placed at reception next 

week for you to put any non-perishable food 

items. Please contribute in any way you can. 

This is a very nice gesture on behalf of our 

school & helps us get us in the true spirit of 

Christmas. 

 

First Class Nativity Play 

 
Our annual Nativity play is being 

performed by the First Classes for 

their parents in the hall on 

Tuesday 19th December at 1:45. 

 

 

Christmas Carol Service 
 
There will be a special 

Christmas carol service for the 

whole school community at 11am on 

Thursday 21st  December in Bawnogue 

church.  All the children from the school will 

be there to sing some traditional carols and 

Christmas songs. Parents and guardians are 

invited to come along as well. 

 

Santa’s Visit 

 

Santa tickets are now available 

from Ms Neary (HSCL). 1st & 

2nd Classes are old enough to 

bring in their Santa money in an 

envelope with the Santa note & they can give 

it to their class teacher. Santa is coming to our 

school for his annual visit Monday 18th 

December.  

Price:  €3 per child & €2 for any additional 

family members. Every child will get a toy & 

have their photo taken with Santa. 

 

Wrapping Paper for Santa 

At the moment, Santa is busy 

getting the toys ready. Thank you 

for the wrapping paper you have 

dropped in-Santa has enough now 

to wrap all his presents for you! 

 

 

Magic Reindeer Food   
 

Santa’s elves are busy making 

some magic reindeer food for you 

to leave out for Rudolph & all the 

other reindeer on Christmas Eve.  

Children can bring in the money to their 

classroom & reindeer food will be delivered to 

them.  

Price: 50c -so get sprinkling!!!  
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Super Trooper Fitness at Home 

Programme  

We are starting our Super Troopers 

Programme this week. The children fill 

their activity journals every night & Infant 

Classes are encouraged to join in too. The 

activities will take no longer than 10-15mins  

each night & all children have been given the 

Family Wall Chart to join in! The instructions 

for the activities are at the back of the book in 

abc order -see page numbers given. 

Week 4 Activities p.11 

1. Basket Balls 

2. Laya 5 exercise 

3. Stepping Stones 

4. Dice Running 

5. Sports Charades 

 

 

Early Start Library Books 

 
We ask all Early Start children to 

return their library books to the 

classroom. We are still missing quite a few 

books. Thanks. 

 

 

Adult Classes 
 

Knitting Classes 

 
Thursdays 9:15-11:00 

In The Parents’ Room (Scoil 

Nano Nagle) 

November (6 weeks) 

All levels are welcome! Beginners-Advanced  

Scoil Nano Nagle Parents’ Room 

Lots of ideas for Christmas gifts too! 

Please talk to Ms Neary for more information 

 

 

Fitwalk Programme 

 
Why not try out Indoor Fitwalk in Bawnogue!  

Wednesdays 11:30-12:30 

Bawnogue Community Centre 

Cost: €2.50 (with free pedometer worth €10) 

on registration 

 

 

Christmas Book 

Buddies & Games 

Workshop 
 

CALLING ALL PARENTS!!! 
Tips for reading with your child. Christmas 

themed, with Christmas gift book & 

goodies  to take home ! Fun ideas & games 

to do over the holidays. Your child can join 

you! 

 

There are limited places! 
 

When? Tuesday Dec 12th 

Time: 9:15am-10:00am 

Venue: Scoil Nano Nagle  

For more information contact Ms Neary 

Places are limited so please return the 

form below by this Friday Dec 8th 
 

Name:  ______________________ 

 

Name of Child:  _______________ 

 

Teacher’s Name: __________________  

 

:  ___________________________  
 

Please return to child’s class teacher/Ms Neary  

 

 

Junior Infant Parent-Child Activities

 
 

Thanks to all the parents & grandparents 

who came in this week for literacy 

activities. 

Just a reminder Junior Infant Parents you 

are invited to your child’s class this week. 
Ms McDevitt’s Class: Tomorrow 9:00-9:45 

Ms Harrigan’s Class: Friday Dec 9:00-9:45 

We hope you can make ithb! 


